
Healthy fisheries.
Better fishing.

The release of the GoFishVic app on 1 January 2020 will mark 
the start of a journey of VFA working with recreational fishers 
to roll out, trial and improve the app.

The VFA is holding a series of regional forums to introduce the app  
and receive feedback on improvements. Individual fishers, diary anglers  
and angling clubs are all invited!

•	 Nagambie Angling Club, Monday 13 January 2020, 6.30pm

•	 Ballarat Fly Fishers Club, Tuesday 14 January 2020, 6.30pm

•	 The Pavilion, Warrnambool, Wednesday 15 January 2020, 6.30pm

•	 Albert Park Angling Club, Monday 20 January 2020, 6.30pm

•	 Bairnsdale Sporting Centre, Tuesday 21 January 2020, 6.30pm

To attend a forum, please RSVP to taylor.hunt@vfa.vic.gov.au

Meet the new GoFishVic App.

Come along, explore the app with us and see all the great things the 
app can do for you including:

•	 Record your fishing trips, best catches and photos

•	 Improve your fishing success 

•	 Show your complete fishing history at a glance 

•	 Share your fishing successes with your mates publicly or privately

•	 Hear the latest fisheries news and fishing tips

•	 Help keep your fisheries healthy.

GoFishVic is available on all devices, so get onboard and GoFishVic! 

Learn more at www.vfa.vic.gov.au/gofishvic


